Republic of the Philippines
Province of Palawan
MUNICIPALITY OF CORON
OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MAYOR

January 30, 2023

HONORABLE MA. ANTONIA YULO-LOYZAGA
Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
Visayas Avenue, Diliman

Quezon City

Dear Hon. Secretary Loyzaga:
Peace and Greetings from the Municipality of Coron, Palawan!

May we have the honor to again respectfully appeal from your good office, on humanitarian
consideration, to reconsider your decision to lift the suspension order and to allow the Municipal
Government of Coron, Palawan to push through with the construction of our permanent and
new Coron Public Market located at Barangay Poblacion 6, Coron, Palawan all in the
exigency of public service, due to the fact that the Provincial Government of Palawan had
expressed its decision and intent to finally possess the area where the temporary public market
is situated.

As you can see, Coron is internationally acclaimed as a tourist destination and we are left with no
choice, hence, this pleading appeal to your good office as our final and last resort. We promise to
continue with our compliance of all requirements at all levels as necessary.

We look forward to your favorable consideration on this request.

Thank you very much and more power!

Very truly yours,

MARIO T. IR —
Municipal Ma¥yor




